
  
Maple   Grove   Township   Board   Meeting   Minutes   

  
Meeting   Date:   2020/10/12-   Presented   by:    Tish   Yaros   -   Clerk   
  

Meeting   called   to   order   at   7:00   p.m.    All   board   members   present.     
  

The   minutes   from   the   September   19th   meeting   were   read   and   motion   made   by   Yaros,   seconded   by   
Bishop   to   approve.    Motion   passed.   
  

Cheryl   Hadsall   shared   county   updates   including   information   on   absentee   ballots,   budgets   updates,   
confirming   funding   of   the   MSU   Extension   and   noted   the   budget   will   open   again   in   March   for   any   
potential   revisions   due   to   the   Covid   crisis.    She   also   shared   that   a   temporary   court   location   is   being   set   
up   to   allow   some   court   cases   to   resume.     
  

Chief   Andres   shared   updates   including     
● Thanking   Rick   for   painting   the   parking   lot   lines   
● Dawn’s   work   on   a   Fire   Department   grant   
● Painting   work   happening   inside   the   building   this   month   
● Placing   a   warning   check   on   a   local   house   with   an   open   ordinance   violation   

Pat   also   noted   he   talked   to   Saginaw   County   on   the   intersection   of   Lincoln   and   Gary   road.   Saginaw   
county   did   not   seem   to   think   there   is   currently   an   issue.     The   firehall   will   be   handing   out   candy   for   
Halloween   from   6-8pm.     
  

Treasurer   Bishop   noted   the   waste   management   meeting   was   moved   to   try   to   accommodate   an   
in-person   meeting   in   November.    She   also   noted   the   assessment   for   the   mistequay   street   lighting   is  
dropping   and   she’d   like   to   drop   the   rate   to   $30   /   parcel.   She   also   shared   an   update   on   assessment   
services   from   BS&A   to   allow   residents   to   view   their   property   assessment   information   online.     
  

Clerk   Yaros   shared   updates   on   the   Clerk’s   meeting   she   attended.   She   gave   an   update   on   the   status   of   
Saginaw   County   and   Maple   Groves   Absentee   Ballots.    She   also   noted   that   there   will   be   an   exit   polling   
taking   place   and   encouraged   everyone   to   vote   absentee.   
  

Trustee   Wendling   shared   updates   on   the   Park   and   Planning   commission   meetings.    The   planning  
commission   reviewed   about   ⅓   of   the   ordinances   and   they   will   continue   this   conversation   for   the   
December   7th   meeting   which   means   the   public   hearing   will   need   to   be   pushed   into   2021.     
  

Supervisor   Krupp   shared   that   Brian   Wendling   from   public   works   will   be   sending   out   notices   for   people   
in   the   Yaklin   drain   area   as   maintenance   work   will   be   happening   soon.     
  

Treasurer   Bishop   motioned   to   pay   bills   #19479   thru   #19504   for   a   total   of   $27,142.15   seconded   by   
Wendling,   motion   passed.     
  

Krupp   motioned   to   adjourn   the   meeting,   seconded   by   Yaros.     Motion   passed.    Meeting   adjourned   at   
7:33PM.   


